
  
         

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MERAFONG CITY LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 
 

NOTICE: REFUSE REMOVAL DURING EASTER WEEKEND 
 

THIS NOTICE SERVES TO INFORM THE RESIDENTS AS FOLLOWS: 
 

 THAT THE REFUSE REMOVAL SCHEDULE FOR GOOD FRIDAY, 
(15 APRIL 2022) WILL BE MOVED TO FRIDAY, 22 APRIL 2022. 

 
 

 THAT THE REFUSE REMOVAL FOR EASTER MONDAY, 
(18 APRIL 2022) WILL BE DONE AS PER SCHEDULE. 

 

                           NB: PLEASE TAKE OUT YOUR 240L BIN OUTSIDE ON THE 
                           PAVING AT 07H30. YOUR REFUSE SHOULD BE INSIDE THE 240L BINS. 

     
 

BY: MERAFONG MUNICIPALITY COMMUNICATION SECTION 
 
 
 
 

For more information, contact 

Acting Manager: Solid Waste Management on 064 907 5412 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 


